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I am opposing this bill. I have all the right to purchase arms with out a permit. For my 

safety and the safety of others. The second amendment was written in such a way 

that our founding fathers knew it would be infringed appon and did not regulate the 

arms we bear knowing that advancment would happen in technology.Adding this bill 

will be costly to the public and not stop gun violence.  Drugs are illegal and here I can 

go down to the corner and get some. Making a limit on magazine capacity will make 

most LEGAL fire arms owners criminals over night and cost us even more to comply 

with the unjust laws. I strongly urge the opposition of this bill.  


